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Hello Members
COVID-19 UPDATE
Rotorua is going into The Red Traffic Light System of the Protective Framework for Covid-19 from 11.59pm on 2nd December 2021.   Clubs can run sessions and tournaments with up to 25 tables of players with a My Vaccine Pass with 1m distancing (whichever is the lesser) per defined space.     This is in line with our current club policy implemented today, with proof of Vaccination.   
THE GOOD NEWS IS OUR PLANNED CHRISTMAS TOURNAMENT FOR MEMBERS ONLY WILL STILL GO AHEAD (including the serving of Christmas Dinner ) AS WILL ALL OUR SUMMER BRIDGE ACTIVITY.

Just an update on up-coming happenings at the Club
SUMMER BRIDGE
Commenced today with 8 tables of players.   There are two summer sessions per week – Monday at 1.30pm and Wednesday evening at 7pm.  If you do not have a partner and would like to play – please come along as we have a float available for these sessions.
CHRISTMAS MEMBERS ONLY TOURNAMENT
This Saturday 4th December.  Not too late to enter.   $20 each. Hcp and Raw prizes. BYO Lunch and Christmas dinner supplied at end of play. Prizes include hams and Christmas fare. 
CHRISTMAS PARTY
Next Wednesday 8th December 2021.  Free drink before commencement of Bridge.  Shared Supper – with  each player to supply finger food.   
2022 PROGRAMME BOOKLETS
These will be available from Wednesday 8th December bridge session.   Please collect from the Bridge Club.
Stay Safe, look after  yourselves  and others
HAPPY BRIDGING
COLLEEN

